Community Congregational Church of Clinton Heights

Minutes of Council  Meeting April 17, 2017
Paul Weidemann contacted Richard Wark with regards to a leaking hot water heater.  Richard offered to get a price for a tank but we had to find a plumber to install it.  A email was sent by Rev Toll for approval to get it fixed or replaced.  
Cindy Miller mentioned that we should get a tank from the same place that would service it.  Some places will not service tanks not purchased through them.  She recommended Farrell or Crisafulli.  

A email was sent to get a vote on how to proceed.  Paul set the appt for his convenience. He was given the information for Crisafulli (their schedule was wide open all week).  The suggestion was to repair or replace (if needed).  We had no indication of what the price would be.
A vote of 4 to replace the option and A vote of 2 to do what is needed to fix the issue.  A check was given to Paul by Tina out of the Building Fund.

Respectfully submitted

Cindy Miller

Secretary

